
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week ending 
02.03.18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have continued 
consolidating our digraphs 
and trigraphs (oi, er, igh, 
ear). We have practised 

writing sentences and even 
had a go at adding adjectives 

for more detail! 

PSA event

Next Friday 9th March the PSA 
will be holding a 'Mothers Day' 
breakfast in the large hall from 
8.20. Some of the dads will be 
there to serve so the mummy's 

can have a coffee and a crossiant 
with their child. Donation buckets 
will be around the hall for you to 

contribute.
We are looking forward to seeing 

you there! 

Maths: 

In maths this week we have 
been practising counting on. 

Example: 5 + 3 =
We put five in our heads and 
count on from 5 for 3 stops. 
What number do we land on?
We have been doing this on 

our fingers and using number 
lines.

Fire station trip 2.0! 
As you know we were unable to go to 

the firestation on Tuesday due to a big 
fire in Tolworth. We have arranged 

with the firestation to visit on Tuesday 
6th March, with exactly the same 
times for each class. Please let the 

class TA's know if you can help. 
Poppy parents: please provide lunches 

like you did this week.Thank you. 

World Book Day 
On Thursday we had a fanstastic 

time looking at all of the 
children's costumes. We had a 
great time sharing and reading 

our favourite stories and talking 
about the authors. 

Well done everyone for loving 
reading so much! 

Bounce for Books

We bounced for books today 
and it was so much fun! A 

great way to raise money for 
new books in school. 

Thank you for all your 
sponsorships. 
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